
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

                            
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Washoe County - Registrar of Voters 
Poll Worker Newsletter – Volume 14 

 On behalf of everyone at the Registrar’s 
Office, I want to thank all of you for an amazing job 
during Early Voting and on Election Day.   
 

The feedback from voters was extremely 
positive, from the quick check in process, to voting 
on the ICX Prime, to the wonderful way voters were 
treated by our Poll Workers.   
 

The 2018 Primary was certainly filled with its 
share of challenges, but all of you stepped up and 
made it a great experience for the voters of our 
community.  All of us at the Registrar of Voter’s 
Office appreciate the incredible amount  of hard 
work, time and energy that you put into being our 
front line polling place volunteers.   
 

Thank you everyone for doing such a great 
job! 

A Big Thank You to our Poll Workers 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
  
  
 

    
 
 

 
 
 
 

Inside this issue of  
Poll Worker Newsletter 

 
• A Big Thank You to our 

Poll Workers 
 
•Poll Worker Survey 

Reminder 
 
• Changes to In-Person 

Training Classes 
 
• Recruitment Efforts 

Underway for the 2018 
General 

 
**** 

We are diligently reviewing the post-
election Poll Worker Surveys submitted to our 
office. If you have not yet completed and 
returned your Poll Worker Survey, please do so.   

 
Getting your feedback is important to us. 

It is not too late to let us know about your 
experience during the Primary and how you feel 
we can improve going into the General. 
 

Have You Returned Your Poll Worker Survey? 



July 2018 

 
 

 
 

 

2018 General 
Poll Worker Recruitment Efforts 

 
 We will soon be sending 
an email or letter asking if you 
want to volunteer to work the 
upcoming November election.   
 

Once again, you will be 
expected to attend In-Person 
training, along with completing 
the online training.  In-Person 
training will be held in 
October.  
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 With so much new information that 
needs to be learned and the request for 
more hands on training, it has been 
decided to have separate training classes 
for Intake Specialists/Early Voting 
Associates and Managers/Assistant 
Managers.  
 
We will also increase the number of Poll 
Books available for use during training so 
that everyone has a chance to learn and 
practice various scenarios until they feel 
comfortable with the process. 
 
The on-line training and poll worker 
manuals will be going through some 
adjustments as well based on your 
comments and our experience from the 
Primary Election, so keep those suggestions 
coming in. 
 

Poll Worker Training Classes 

2018 Primary Election Statistics 
 

257,448 Registered Voters 
 16,236 more than 2016 Primary 
 39,927 more than 2014 Mid-Term Primary 
 

90,553 Registered Democratic 
96,463 Registered Republican 
70,432 Minor Party & Nonpartisan Registered Voters 
 

Total Turn Out – 69,260 (26.9%) 
 Democratic – 28,908 (31.92%) 
 Republican – 31,604 (32.76%) 
 

24.59% increase in turnout from 2016 Primary 
14.81% increase in turnout from 2014 Mid-Term 
Primary 



 

      

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Do you know someone who is interested in working the polls? Submit his/her contact 
information and a recruiter will be in contact with him/her. 
____________________________________________________________________ 
Name 
____________________________________________________________________ 
Address 
____________________________________________________________________ 
Telephone 
____________________________________________________________________ 
email 
____________________________________________________________________ 
Referred by 

Mark your calendars with these 
import 2018 General Election 
dates. 
 

General Election 
 November 6, 2018 
 

Early Voting - General 
October 20 – November 2, 
2018 

 

Voter Registration Deadlines 
 

General Election 
October 9, 2018 by mail 
 

October 16, 2018 in person 
 

October 18, 2018 on line 

2018 General Election  

If you have any suggestions or 
ideas for what should be 
covered in our next newsletter 
submit them to Jon Brown at 
jobrown@washoecounty.us or 
call (775) 328-3695. You may just 
see your name spotlighted in 
our next newsletter. 

What would you like to 
see in our next 
newsletter? 
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Shape tomorrow by 
voting today 

 
Be aware, Do your 

Share, Vote! 

July 2018 

If you wish to be removed from the mailing 
list, please contact Jon at (775) 328-3695 

Washoe County 

Registrar of Voters 

1001 E. 9TH Street,  

Bldg A, Room 135 

Reno, NV 89512 

Phone: 

(775) 328-3670 

Fax: 

(775) 328-3747 

 

 

 

E-Mail: 

jobrown@washoecounty.us 

Web Site: 

www.washoecounty.us/voters 
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Washoe County 
Registrar of Voters 
PO Box 11130 
Reno NV 89520 

 
Address Service Requested  
 
 
 

«name_first»  «name_last» 
«mail_street» 
«mail_city» «mail_state» «mail_zip» 
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